
 

                        

 

    

                                                    

         Tiger-Consulting Newsletter – Summer 2016 

July 12, 2016 
 
Dear Loyal Clients and Partners –  
Tiger-Consulting, a firm that simplifies the process by which international companies 
strategically expand outside their borders, announced last month the firm now offers HR, 
Payroll and employment support in Madagascar, Pakistan and Bahrain. Working with a 
different provider in each country or region can be taxing and cost-prohibitive to 
strategic expansion. Through its own regional offices and by collaborating with strategic 
partners worldwide, Tiger-Consulting offers regional expertise and local support, while 
clients continue to enjoy the luxury of working with just one Tiger Consulting account 
manager. Thank you for your continued support.” Warm Regards – Neil Satterwhite, 
Founder and CEO  
Learn more 

 

Check Out Our latest blogs, “Singapore & Australia Sign 
Landmark Pact”, “Globalization and Malaysia” and “Workplace 
Safety Standards Progress Globally including Vietnam”:   
 
There is a lot going on in the HR world in Southeast Asia, including a mandatory 
employer occupational accident Insurance salary contribution in Vietnam. 
Learn more  

Contact us today with any questions you may have about our new support services in 
Cambodia. Custom quotes are complimentary. Just email info@Tiger-Consulting.net 

Let’s Keep in Touch:  
Please follow us where you find it most convenient:  

 

 
Greetings from 

Tiger-Consulting 
Asia 

 

http://www.tiger-consulting.net/news1/view/41
http://www.tiger-consulting.net/blog
mailto:info@Tiger-Consulting.net
https://plus.google.com/112246372721116746741
http://www.facebook.com/#!/pages/Tiger-Consulting/117163375018851
http://www.linkedin.com/company/2688353?trk=tyah&trkInfo=tas:tiger-cons,idx:1-1-1
https://twitter.com/TigerConsult
mailto:info@tiger-consulting.net


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


